"Sheriff Livingston and his
Department have always served
Discovery Bay and Contra Costa
County the best they can.
Unfortunately, with the limited
manpower and resources, many of
our crimes and concerns do not yield
criminal arrests and therefore these
crimes continue. | support the
Sheriff's request for Measure X funds
to acquire the much-needed
resources to improve their staffing,
reduce response times and
Investigate the crimes that occur and
hopefully arrest the bad elements in
our towns. The citizens of Contra
Costa County will benefit from the
requested Sheriff Department



Thank you for your consideration on this matter Pam Gallud Discovery Bay resident
Sent from my iPhone



